
 families are
coping with the

challenges of
COVID-19?

C    -SPACE

If you are, we invite you to take part in a regular online
survey being run by the University of Oxford.   The survey
will take up to 20 mins the first time you do it and about 10
minutes thereafter. We will ask you to complete the survey
weekly for a month, then fortnightly for a month, and then
monthly until children and young people are back in school.
 
Your responses will help us to find out how children, young
people and their families are getting on, what is working for
them, and what they are finding difficult so that we can
understand how best to help.
 
Please click here for further information:

Can you help us learn how

 

Are you a parent or carer
of a child in school years 0
(reception/foundation) to

11 in the UK?

COVID-19: Supporting Parents, Adolescents
and Children during Epidemics

study

http://cospaceoxford.com/survey

https://oxfordxpsy.az1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_3VO130LTKOcloMd

